
 
 

TERRELL RIFLE & PISTOL CLUB 
PRESENTS 

 

Skeet Referee Training and NSSA Certification 
Saturday July 23, 2022 

 
The Training and certification are free, the only requirement is that you preregister to 
attend so that we can ensure that the necessary resources are on hand.  Please call or 
email Tim Cudia by the 21st of July if you intend to participate or have any questions. 
 
We will assemble at the skeet fields for hands on field work.  Plan on doing some 
shooting, bring your shotgun and ammo.  Targets will be provided at no cost.  After 
morning field work, we will break for lunch. The afternoon session will be held in the 
green building training room that is near the pistol and rifle ranges just to the right as you 
enter the Club grounds.  After lunch, the NSSA open book examination will be 
administered and discussed.  Qualified candidates will fill out Referee Applications and 
future Referee opportunities will be provided. 
 
Schedule of Events: 
 
9:00  Opening Welcome by Allen Cline, Texas State Chief Referee 
 
9:45  Skeet Round Demonstration (Trainees Shoot and Observe) 
 
10:30  Trainees Referee Skeet Rounds 
 
12:00  Break for Lunch (Lunch will be provided) 
 
1:00  Review NSSA Rule Book and administer Referee Exam 
 
3:00  General Discussion, Fill out Referee Applications 
 
4:00  End 

 
 
 

Club Physical Address 17405 County Road 345 
Terrell, TX 75161 

Phone (903) 513-9092 cell (If no answer, please leave message with name and number) 
Email: cudiadt@mypbmail.com 

 
 


